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Annual Picnic


Sunday, August 17, 2008  1-4pm


Friendship Park Meeting Room and Pavilion


Fried chicken, hamburgers, hot dogs and sides


Lemonade, Iced Tea, Water


Please remember:  NO ALCHOHOL as per township park ordinance.


Air Conditioned hall with bathroom facilities /  Picnic tables and play structures 


If you haven’t sent in your RSVP, please do so today!  The deadline is August 4.  Fill out the form below or email the secretary at mmarcher@ameritech.net








Primary Election August 5


Joe Geraci has graciously compiled a list of candidates who help make the south end of Lake Orion an enjoyable place to live.


Republican Candidates


Supervisor:	Matt Gibb			Clerk:	Justin Dunaskiss


Treasurer:	Alice Young


Trustees:	Neal Porter, Ken Van Portfliet, John Steimel, Mark Crane





Three mileage proposals are also on this ballot.  Make an informed vote by reading about the candidates and issues.  Go to township’s site � HYPERLINK "http://www.orion.lib.mi.us/township/clerksoffice/clerk.html#2004" ��http://www.orion.lib.mi.us/township/clerksoffice/clerk.html#2004� 


or to the League of Women Voters’ site � HYPERLINK "http://www.lwvoa.org/files/VG2008PrimaryTwpOrion.pdf" ��http://www.lwvoa.org/files/VG2008PrimaryTwpOrion.pdf� 


You can make a difference.  Don’t forget to vote on Aug. 5!











RSVP  to the Hi Hill Village Annual Picnic


Name:____________________________________________________





Address:___________________________________________________





Number attending:  _____ (adults)     _____ (children)


RSVP  no later than AUGUST 4, 2008 by returning form to 3673 Hi Villa Dr. or email your information to mmarcher@ameritech.net





Issues from the Annual Meeting





I. Waste Removal


Reduce the number of garbage trucks on our streets.  We have a special rate of $57 for 3 months  with Washington Disposal for Monday pick up, which includes recycling and lawn waste.  Call (248) 391-3244 and mention Hi Hill Village.





II. Neighborliness


A.  Dog Waste:  Please pick up after your animal during your walks.  


B. Traffic:  You can make your sub safer by adhering to the 25 MPH speed limit on all sub streets and by stopping fully at all stop signs.





III.  Maintenance Fee:  


A.  104 of 168 homes have paid the mandatory $25 fee.  Please remember to mail your payment today!  Make your check payable to Hi Hill Village and send it to Treasurer Kevin Harris at 3773 Hi Villa Drive, Lake Orion, MI 48360.


B.  Liens will be placed on homes with unpaid fees from 2007 backward.    


C.  Please direct your questions regarding finances to the Treasurer.  





IV.  Help Wanted!


The Board needs residents to get involved!  Please volunteer to help with the Halloween Party or Holiday Lighting Contest.  Contact the Events Coordinator Kris Mooney!





V.  Board Members


Marie Monaco (Pres.)       	 248-393-2647


Don Ritenburgh (VP.)	248-377-2391


Kevin Harris (T.)	     	 248-393-3228


Kris Mooney (Events)	248-391-9068   � HYPERLINK "mailto:kris.mooney@hotmail.com" ��kris.mooney@hotmail.com� 


Melissa Archer (S.)	248-393-2444 � HYPERLINK "mailto:mmarcher@ameritech.net" ��mmarcher@ameritech.net�


Next Board Meeting:  Tuesday, September 9, 2008 at 7pm.  All residents are welcome to voice concerns at the beginning.  Please contact the secretary to confirm date, time and place of the board meeting prior to coming.


RSVP to the Annual Picnic today!








Everyone should have received a copy of the Hi Hill Village Phone Book.  


Missing yours?  Contact the Board today!





Website:  � HYPERLINK "http://www.geocities.com/hihillsub" ��www.geocities.com/hihillsub�


We need a neighbor with knowledge of HTML to help construct links on our website!  An adult or teen willing to donate a bit of time would be greatly appreciated.  Contact the board ASAP!








Everyone should have received a copy of the Hi Hill Village Phone Book.  


Missing yours?  Contact the board!





website:  � HYPERLINK "http://www.geocities.com/hihillsub" ��www.geocities.com/hihillsub�


We need a neighbor with knowledge of HTML to help construct links for our sub’s website!  Give a bit of your time and talent to help the sub!  Contact the Board.





Safety Issues





Break-ins and vandalism continued to plaque Hi Hill Village this past spring.  Report all crime to the Oakland County Sheriff.  


Non emergencies:


(248) 858 – 4950





Many neighbors are interested in a Neighborhood Watch Program.  VP Don Ritenburgh is looking into this.  





TIP:


If you leave your car in the driveway overnight, make sure to lock the doors.  Remove targeted items such as I Pods or Laptops.




















CARD PARTIES


Join your neighbors for a night of cards—euchre, pinochle, all kinds!  Contact Jacki Rolf: jjrolf12@aol.com











